
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                  24th January 2024  

                  Lead Officer Contact: Dan Barnes 
                              Lead Officer Email: 

communications@monmouthshire.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Stakeholder, 
 
Monmouthshire County Council is commencing a four-week consultation on our 2024-25 budget, from 
the 18th January – 15th February 2024.  This is going to be a challenging period for all councils due to the 
costs and demands on services increasing beyond the modest rise in funding.  The reality is that our 
funding will not cover all the services we provide in their current form. The proposals we have put 
forward are intended to sustain the services which we know are most important to people.  Due to this, 
we are intending to change the way some things operate. 

 
We want to know if you think we’re making the right choices.  Are there things we can do together that 
will better protect our services, people and the environment?  

 
For more information on the proposals and the questionnaire to captures responses, please visit – 
www.monmouthshire.gov.uk/budget-2024-2025.  Please feel free to share this link through your 
networks and encourage participation.  

 
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to working with you through this consultation 
period and beyond.  
  
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Cllr Ben Callard 
 
Cabinet Member for Resources 
 

https://www.monmouthshire.gov.uk/budget-2024-2025/

